Library thanks!

Special thanks to following people and groups who supported our library program this year:

Thank you to Betsy Dutton and Jill Rowland for your generous donation of books.

Thank you to our storytime readers who volunteered their time to read aloud or give a presentation for students in the SGS library this year:  Ken Connor, Jim Anderson, Andrea Kilgore, Seth Svaty, Dina Levering, Rev. Jeff and Vicky Miller.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you to Sterling College education students who gave two presentations to SGS 5th graders this spring.  Eleven SC students in Rachel Wannamaker’s Children’s Literature class gave presentations on children’s authors and poetry.  
